
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives delegation from Iraqi Islamic Supreme Council

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received a delegation from the

Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, led by Sheikh Humam Hamoudi, the head of the council. They

exchanged congratulations on the upcoming Eid Al-Fitr.

His Eminence discussed the latest political developments in Iraq and the region, emphasizing

the importance of maintaining stability in Iraq and working toward transforming it into a

lasting peace.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem stressed the importance of supporting the government in its service and

development efforts. H.E. highlighted the events in Gaza, holding the international community

accountable for its silence in the face of the massacres and genocide against the Palestinian

people in Gaza.

H.E.  called  for  pressure  on  the  Israeli  entity  to  implement  the  UN  Security  Council's

resolution to stop the war, provide aid to the displaced, and rebuild the city.


